
Hook, Charlyn A.
12/12/2012 6:28:12 PM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PSEP PD

~ Charlyn

On Dec 12, 2012, at 5:50 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.com> wrote:

Thanks Charlyn. Yes, that would work. Can I havelRedac [work with your 
assistant to schedule ? I will be over at the PUC discussing with 
Sandoval’s staff from 930-10 tomorrow. Not sure 10 or 1030 works for
you guys though.

From: Hook, Charlyn A. [mailto:charlyn.hook@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 5:45 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: PSEP PD

Hi Brian,

We were wondering if a meeting at the staff level would work for PG&E - 
this week. - Charlyn

Charlyn A. Hook, Legal Advisor

Office of Commissioner Mark J. Ferron

CALIFORNIA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 5131

San Francisco, California 94102

Direct Line: (415)703-3050

SB GT&S 0533772

mailto:charlyn.hook@cpuc.ca.gov


PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit
http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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